
From: Vankeerbergen, Bernadette
To: Sanabria, Rachel
Cc: Fink, Steven; Heysel, Garett
Subject: Portuguese 2798.10, Spanish 2798.11, and Spanish 2798.12
Date: Tuesday, January 15, 2013 3:00:29 PM

Hello Rachel,
 
At its meeting of January 14, the ASCC Ad Hoc GE Education Abroad Panel reviewed and
unanimously approved the following courses for GE Education Abroad status: Portuguese 2798.10,
Spanish 2798.11, and Spanish 2798.12.
 
The Panel did have one recommendation for Spanish 2798.11, namely:

·         The program includes 2 weeks in country with work on research proposal before and after
trip. Suggestion that the syllabus emphasize that Carmen documents need to be accessed
pre-departure (as this is likely the case). If some readings (or other assignments) need to be
done pre-departure, indicate that too.

 
This recommendation is not something that needs to be taken care of immediately (for curricular
approval). Rather, the Panel believes that this clarification would be very useful to students when
the course is actually taught.
 
Portuguese 2798.10, Spanish 2798.11, and Spanish 2798.12 will next move to full ASCC for a two-
week comment period.
 
Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.
 
Best wishes,
Bernadette
 
 
Bernadette Vankeerbergen, Ph.D.
Program Manager, Curriculum and Assessment
Arts and Sciences
The Ohio State University
154D Denney Hall
164 W 17th Ave.
Columbus, OH 43210
Phone: 614-688-5679
Fax: 614-292-6303
http://asccas.osu.edu
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